
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

MAINTENANCE WORKS ON WAINIBAU BRIDGE AT 

BAULEVU ROAD IN NAUSORI 

 
13 February 2017 

 
Planned maintenance work on Wainibau Bridge at Baulevu Road in Nausori is scheduled for 

Thursday (16/02/17). 

The Bridge will be closed from 8pm, Thursday 16th February and will re-open at 4am on Friday 

17th February.  

Fiji Roads Authority Chief Executive Officer John Hutchinson says the public advisory signs 

have been placed on site for the past week as there will be no detours posted during 

maintenance works.   

“This is a planned closure that will allow our contractors Fulton Hogan Hiways with its sub-

contractors Instant Construction to carry out maintenance works.” 

He said works will include replacing damaged transverse planks, replacing damaged running 

boards and replacing missing wheel guards. 

“Once the maintenance work is completed the residents of Wainibau can expect to travel on 

an improved and safer bridge.” 

“The FRA wishes to apologise for the short term inconvenience.” 

 
 
-END- 
 
For more information please contact the Communications Team at 
communications@fijiroads.org  or Onarina Umu on +679 9991969 and Zafiya Shamim 
on +679 9275960.  
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